[bookmark: _GoBack]Tecumseh Woods Board of Trustees
Meeting 
March 20, 2016
 Board Members present, Sean Ford/ Treasurer, Jeff Heath/Membership &HR, Emily Palmer/Social, Eddie Palmer, Andy Leininger/Maintenance
 Jill Trevino/Secretary, 

Absent: Curt South, V.P.; Sue Peltier, Kris Stewart.
Call to Order/ Role call- Jeff Heath called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Approval of minutes from last meeting- motion by Sean; second by Jeff; all in agreement, previous minutes approved as written.
Reports
Treasurer/Sean- Discussion of current financial status. 
Membership/Marketing/ HR-Jeff H- Jeff gave an update regarding current membership status. He assumes that the majority of the membership is waiting until closer to the April 15 deadline. A total of $1750.00 has been collected to date. The property taxes are due in April Membership is at about 114 inactive and life. There have been a few Life Members who have changed status to Annual Memberships which was anticipated.
Social/Public Relations/Emily-. Emily has given the dates of social events to Jeff to post on the website. We do not yet have the date for the chicken dinner fund raiser. We will need to coordinate the date with Dawn Widney as she has agreed to chair this event gain this year.  We will again plan a Tennis Camp or the summer, Emily is in process of securing an Instructor and will inform the Board when that information is known. 
Maintenance- Jeff provided an update regarding the mower. Eddie was able to secure the mower we have been discussing for $2580.00. Jeff estimated that we may have about $500.00 in cost for the plumbing that needs to be completed. We are anticipating maybe $2000 for the sealant and paint needed for pool repair. It was noted that there is an electrical outlet at the east end of the concession stand that needs to be repaired. It is possible that we may need to use some of the money in the capital fund to cover these costs 

New business
a) Discussion of the concession stand- Jeff offered that this is the responsibility of the Manager. When the Manager is hired, the issue will be discussed. If the concession stand does not make any money, that’s one thing, but it should not lose money. All were in agreement that review of pricing and the popularity of items available for purchase will be considered prior to the start of the season. 
b) Jeff and Emily will begin interviewing candidates for the Pool Manager and Lifeguard staff soon. .Any Board Member who would like to participate in the process should just let Jeff know and interviews can be coordinated.
c) The rest of the meeting was spent by the Board Members sharing the task of preparing the ballots for Board Member elections. The ballots will be mailed on March 21. The ballots will need to be received back by the time of the Annual Meeting on Sunday April 24.
d) Future Board Meetings- The next Board Meeting will be held at the Chamber Office- Sunday April 24 at 6:00pm. The future meetings will be at 6:00pm the 4th Sunday of each month at the Pool.
e) 
 A motion by Sean, seconded by Jeff and affirmed by all was accepted and the meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm by Jeff. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Jill Trevino, Secretary
